
From: Kathi Jablonski 
Sent: March 5, 2021 4:07 PM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca>; Iannicca, Nando <nando.iannicca@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: Oppose the 413 

Hello all, as a resident of Peel, and Caledon in particular, I strongly urge you to oppose this proposed 
highway. 

Once our precious fertile lands are changed, there is no coming back. IF there is one thing this past year 
has taught us, is that we want to know who are supply chains are for food, and we want them to be local 
as much as  possible. We need to keep our farms alive in Peel. 

The 407 is so under-utilized now, if incentives were given to use it, to take the traffic away form the 401, 
which seems to be the big issue, that would be far cheaper for all, and far healthier for our land from an 
environmental point of view. 

Sincerely 
Kathi Jablonski 

March 5, 2021
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	From: Kathi Jablonski <thekat@sympatico.ca>



